
 

Parking Lot Worship Guidelines 

Parking Lot Worship Services begin June 28, at 9:30 AM. Plan to arrive at least 15 minutes prior to the 

beginning of the service to allow time to settle yourselves in for our outdoor worship. 

As we return to on-site worship, here are a few things to keep in mind: 

If you are ill (running a fever, sneezing or coughing frequently, or just don’t feel well) STAY HOME.  

If you have underlying health risks or are 65 or older, we encourage you to worship with us online as 

the service is live streamed. 

The worship service will be held in the smaller parking area behind the main building and church 

house. Parking will be in the large parking lot using every other parking space. 

The main building may not be entered except for use of the restrooms. The downstairs restrooms (SS 

area) will be available but with a limit of one person (or parent/child) in the restroom at a time; those 

waiting to use the restroom shall observe physical distancing and wear masks while in the building. 

 Please wear weather-appropriate clothing, and bring your own: 

o Face coverings/masks 

o Hand sanitizer 

o Seating – chairs, blankets 

o Sunscreen 

o Umbrella or canopy for shade  

Please be considerate of others if putting up a canopy so sightlines are not blocked. 

o Bible, pen/paper for notes 

o Bottled water – the water fountains will not be available 

o Gluten-free communion elements – a pre-packaged option is not yet available 

We plan to celebrate the Lord’s Supper together. Pre-packaged communion elements will be available 

to pick up from tables as you approach the worship space. The Thanksgiving Boxes will also be at the 

tables for those who wish to drop off tithes and offerings. 

Individuals/Households shall be seated with at least 6-feet distance (all directions) between parties. 

The fenced-in area by the church house will be reserved for families with young children. Parents, you 

are invited to bring activities along for your children. A children’s bulletin will be emailed by Friday. 

The scripture passage and lyrics for hymns/songs will be emailed by Friday. We invite you to print them 

out ahead of time or bring your device to access them during the service. If you need to pick up a 

printout of the songs at the service, please contact the office by Friday noon. 

We know you are eager to see one another; however, we ask that you refrain from handshakes and 

hugs (or other physical contact). Waves and smiles are encouraged! Please maintain a 6-foot distance 

from others. We urge you to wear face coverings, especially when interacting with others.  

Welcome back! 


